
Inclement Weather

The HGHA does NOT have an inclement weather policy that 
automatically cancels practices if school district buses are not 
running. The decision to cancel a practice (or game) is made by 
each teams Head Coach and will be made as early as possible 
using the best information they have on hand. Families will be 
notified by email from your team manager as early as possible 
regarding any cancellation.

This being said, our families safety is our top priority and there is 
no expectation or pressure for you and your player to attend a 
practice or game when weather puts travel at risk. We know 
that we have families coming from across Muskoka, and we will 
need to rely on your good judgment when local conditions are poor.

If for any reason the Summit Centre is closed and will affect our 
practices or games, you will receive an email from your team 
manager and/or the board letting you know.




